
Welcome to Ms. Tutt’s Class 
 

 
 

Greetings Parents, 

It is so very nice to meet you.  I am looking forward to 

meeting my students and getting to know them well.  We 

will work hard, play hard and learn lots of valuable 

lessons along the way. 

 

If you need to reach me, please do not hesitate. We will 

use Class Dojo, it’s a very convenient way for us to 

communicate. Each student will receive a Class Dojo 

invitation.  If you need to call the school, that number is 

706.481.1813. 

 

 

 


